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In our letter to you of May 6, 1980, we forwarded our evaluation of
your compliance with Category "A" items of NRC's recommendations
resulting from TMI-2 Lessons Learned [NUREG-0578).

In that evaluation, we documented our acceptance of the Davis-Besse
Nuclear Pdwer Statfon, Unfit No. 1 design with respect to Item 2.1.3,

Dedicated Hydro

Control Penetrations.

Our acceptance of this ftem

in NUREG-0578 also satisfies the requirements of NUREG-0737, "Clarification
of TMI Action Plan Requirements," Item II.E.4.1, Dedicated Hydrogen
Penetrations, and therefore this item is considered resolved for your

facility.

Sincerely,
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John F. Stolz, Chief
Operating Reactors Branch #4
Division of Licensing
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